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January 6, 2020 
 
Dear Donor, 
 
As a long-standing positive youth development program in Laramie County, 4-H is pleased to do 
business with local merchants who support our goals and want to help make a difference in our 
community. 
 
Laramie County 4-H is a not-for-profit program for youth age 5-18.  Through project work and 
participating in 4-H clubs, youth learn leadership, citizenship, healthy living, and life skills that last a 
lifetime.  Currently, Laramie County 4-H is home to over 25 4-H clubs—nearly 800 youth, including a 
military 4-H program on F.E. Warren Air Force Base.  
 
On March 21, 2020, the 4-H program will host our 2nd Annual 4-H Benefit Bash fundraiser at the 
Laramie County Fairgrounds in the M and K building.  This bash is our most significant fundraiser of the 
year and all proceeds go toward helping provide 4-H youth with various opportunities including camps, 
educational workshops, trips, and awards. Every 4-H club in the county is encouraged to participate in 
this family style, public event where there are raffles, food, and the Chicken Drop Game.    
 
Laramie County 4-H has tax exempt status consistent with the federal tax exemption under section 501 
(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code for classified as public charities described in sections 509(a)(1) and 
170(b)(1)(A)(vi), and is entitled to receive tax-deductible contributions and donations.  Additionally, 
Laramie County 4-H with a tax I.D. number of 23-7287617 is exempt from sales tax from the State of 
Wyoming recognized through the RID number of 118549. 

 
Thank you so much for your donation to the Laramie County 4-H program!  Your contribution helps us 
raise the funds needed to provide the 4-H program to youth in all of Laramie County. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Kristi D. Nagy  


